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Dear students,

The post-exam review for the exams „Internes Rechnungswesen“, Interne Unternehmensrechnung", "Management Accounting",
"Financial Accounting", and "Accounting Theory" of the 2021/2022 winter term will take place on April 4th, 2022 in room G-22A,
225 (Fakultätszentrum).

Inspection of your exam is only possible with prior registration via e-learning. For this purpose, you will find a possibility to register
online for a time slot in the respective courses. The registration ends on April 3rd, 2022 at 11:55 p.m.

All further information, in particular on the procedure, participation requirements and rules of conduct, can be found in the e-
learning.
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